June 2018 Glenwood PAC Newsletter

Thank You!

As the end of the school year draws near, we take the opportunity to thank to all the parents, grandparents, family, friends and neighbours who have supported and helped with all of the PAC events and fundraising initiatives. It really does take a community to be successful. We'd like to give an extra special thanks to those volunteers who took on a leadership role by coordinating one or more of our committees or participating as a PAC Executive member.

PAC Executive Nominations 2018-19

At the PAC AGM on June 4 at 6:30 pm in Room 2 we'll be electing Executive members for the next school year. Information about the election and PAC Executive positions was emailed to parents. If you missed the message, contact the PAC (glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca) and we can send it to you.

Please consider nominating yourself or another parent to serve on next year's PAC Executive.

All parents/guardians are welcome and encouraged to attend the AGM and have a say on PAC activities planned for next school year.

Sports Day Volunteers Needed

Glenwood's Sports Day in on Friday, June 15th. The PAC will be hosting the annual hotdog BBQ. Volunteers are needed to set up, clean up, BBQ, and work the concession. If you are interested in helping out, please email the PAC at <u>glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca</u>.

Grade 7 Farewell Dinner Volunteers Needed

The Grade 7 parents are hard at work organizing a farewell dinner for the graduates, their parents, guests and staff on June 22. They are looking for volunteers to pick up food ahead of time, set up, serve the meal (buffet style) and cleanup. Having volunteers from the school community will allow the Grade 7 parents to enjoy this special day with their child and guests. If you are able to help or have any questions, please contact Felicia Lau-Edwards at feliciaedwards@telus.net.

We Need Your Stuff

The PAC has decided to hold a Community Yard Sale in September 2018. In order to build on the success of last year's sale we will need your help and your stuff. As you spring clean or put together household donations, think about putting aside new or nearly new items for the sale. Sporting goods, household items, toys, books, and other donations are welcome.

Expect more information at the close of the school year.

Ongoing Fundraisers

Our ongoing fundraisers are a crucial part of our fundraising efforts. Please consider supporting the following ongoing Glenwood Elementary fundraising initiatives:

Lee's Bottle Depot

This fundraiser costs you nothing!

Recycling funds from refundable containers is one of our top fundraisers. Bag your bottles, cans, and other refundable containers and drop them in the Glenwood Bin at Lee's at 7385 Buller Ave, Burnaby. You don't even have to sort your items! Glenwood receives 112% of the value of your returnables. Spread the word to your neighbours, friends, and family!

Oliver's Labels

Oliver's Labels is a great source for durable personalized labels and tags. Find labels and tags for almost anything a kid can lose, throw or leave behind! Luggage tags, wall décor and other items are also available. Families who have made purchases so far are very pleased with the products! Use the Glenwood link (http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC) and 20% of your purchase will support our school.

COBS Breads

Each time you buy baked goods at COBS Breads at Market Crossing, mention you're raising dough for Glenwood Elementary and 10 percent of your purchase will be donated to our school.

QSP

Purchase your magazine through QSP subscriptions and Glenwood earns 37% of your order. Visit www.qsp.ca to register and shop. Glenwood's ID number is 3744828.

Boston Pizza

If you eat in at the Big Bend Crossing location of Boston Pizza, write Glenwood Elementary on the back of your receipt and put it in the box at the front. Boston Pizza will donate 10% of your bill to the school.

Contact Us

Contact the Glenwood PAC anytime at glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca. Watch for details about PAC news, events, meetings and more through the school's e-mail notification system, the school website (glenwood.sd41.bc.ca/) and on the bulletin board at the school entrance.

We also have a PAC Facebook Group to help keep our parent community up to date on PAC and school events! It's called Glenwood Elementary School PAC; we hope you join!